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State of Ohio Mandates Masks in Montgomery County 
 

Governor Mike DeWine advised that the Ohio Department of Health is issuing an order that will require 

all individuals in Red level counties -- including Montgomery -- to wear masks while in public places. 

The order includes any public indoor spaces, such as restaurants and stores, as well as outdoors where 

six-foot social distancing cannot be maintained.  

City of Kettering employees will continue wearing masks while walking into and out of buildings 

and while outside of personal office or workspace. 

The exceptions to this order include people under the age of 10 or anyone who can't safely wear masks, 

or for those with a physician's order not to do so. 

 

 
 

 

 




